
 

 
 

                                   

 

         

27th June 2023 
 
 
 

EID al-Adha 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sandal Castle Primary School have allocated 2 days off for the Eid celebrations.  This 
would be Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th June. 
 
Please could you let the school know if your child will not be in school on these days. 
 
Wishing you a blessed Eid al Adha’. 

 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs M Hunt 
Interim Headteacher 
 

 
Tel: 01924 303525 

Barnsley Road, 
Sandal,  

Wakefield 
WF2 6AS 


